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From: Hill, Randy
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 2:57 PM
To: Donelson, Fran
Co: Romagnoli, Stephanie: Kirby, Roger
Subject: Lift Station/Plant Maintenance Supervisor

With the renovation of the WPCP and the maintenance and operation of twenty one lift stations as well as the ongoing

upgrade of SCADA the demands on Bob Jones and Mike Beckman at the WPCP are becoming extremely demanding. As

such the city staff is proposing to change Mike Beckman's status from Lift Station Lead Worker to Lift Station/Plant
Maintenance Supervisor. This will allow the person in that position to work closely with Mr. Jones and handle some of
the routine job assignments and still be in charge of the lift stations. The change would be classified as an NP-24
Supervisor.

There is at least one new lift station being proposed and some others under consideration. If the city is going to keep up
with the level of maintenance we are currently providing this change is necessary. This request does not add another
person at the WPCP, it rearranges the existing staff. This change allows the city to continue to accomplish our needs
now and in the future.


